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27 March 2005

To: Members of British Preparatory Committee
Re: 3rd International Preparatory Meeting 

Dear Friends,

This letter is to advise you that the 3rd International Preparatory Meeting for the 16th World Festival of Youth and Students is taking place on 21 – 24 April in Lisbon Portugal.

The final day for receiving participation forms for this meeting is 8th April, prior to our next meeting, so we are there sending you this letter to inform you and ask if there is anyone who wishes to represent the British Preparatory Committee at this meeting along with Ben Stevenson and I. 

The costs will be 100 Euros for participation which covers room, food, and working materials. The flight costs around £180. Due to our financial situation we are asking that representatives are self-financing, or work with their local groups to raise the money.

Please let us know as soon as possible.

Regards,

s/Xerardo Arias

Xerardo Arias

Secretary of the British Preparatory Committee

cc: Ben Stevenson, Chair of BPC

